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The Offi ce of the City Clerk and the 
Department of Neighborhood Empowerment 

Coordially Invite You To
Participate In:

Thursday, July 17, 2008
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

City Hall 
Board of Public Works Meeting Room

200 N. Spring St., Room 350
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Where Do We Go From Here?
 A Public Discussion On 

The 2008 Neighborhood Council Elections

555 Ramirez St. ,  Space 300  •   Los Angeles,  CA 90012  •   (213) 978-0444 Phone  •   (213) 978-0376 Fax

Offi ce of the City Clerk - Election Division

Interim City Clerk, Karen E. Kalfayan, and DONE General Manager, 
BongHwan (BH) Kim, want to hear from those that participated in the June 
Neighborhood Council elections.  Do you have recommendations that will 

improve the election procedures and outreach strategies for 2010?  If so, join 
us as we discuss the June 2008 Neighborhood Council elections.  The public 

discussion will be held:  

To attend this meeting and to make parking arrangements, please R.S.V.P by 
Monday, July 14, 2008 at (213) 978-0444.


